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Finally, FDA may require Tylenol dosing information for 
children 2 and under

An FDA advisory panel has voted 21-0 in favor of adding dosing instructions to Children’s Tylenol and 

other products containing acetaminophen for children between 6 months and 2 years.

Currently, the liquid formulas do not contain dosing information for children under 2. Panel members 

said the lack of information can lead parents to give their kids an incorrect dose of the drug.

Acetaminophen-related overdoses are most common among children younger than 2, and have 

increased over the past decade, according to FDA data. While safe when used as directed, 
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acetaminophen has long been subject to warning labels because it can cause serious and even fatal 

liver damage when overused.

Dosing errors with children’s acetaminophen products accounted for 7,500 of the 270,165 

emergencies reported to poison centers last year, according to the American Association of Poison 

Control Centers.

Overdoses can be caused by parents not reading the label, misinterpreting the dosing instructions or 

using a spoon or other container instead of the cup included with the product.

The panel also voted unanimously that medicines should include dosing information based on 

children’s weight, and to limit cup measurements to milliliters, because having both teaspoon and 

milliliter markings can cause confusion.

The proposed changes have been discussed at FDA meetings since the mid-1990s. FDA is not 

required to follow the recommendations of its advisory panels, though it often does.

Source: Associated Press

Families interested in learning more about our firm's legal services, including legal representation for 
children who have suffered serious injuries in Washington, D.C., Maryland and Virginia due to 
medical malpractice, defective products, birth-related trauma or other injuries, may ask questions or  
send us information about a particular case by phone or email. There is no charge for contacting us  
regarding your inquiry. An attorney will respond within 24 hours.
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